
 
 

41-05 
FROM THE REVELATION 7:9 TASK FORCE 

 
The Revelation 7:9 Task Force recommends, due to the COVID-19 interruption and work 
stoppage, that the initial two-year request be extended from June 2022 to June 2023. 
Churches are responding to the vision of living out the Great Commission and the Great 
Commandments in our local neighborhoods where the Lord has placed them. Another year 
will make it possible to serve them more effectively. 
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